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ROMANIA 

Gepiu - doors 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
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In our October Newsletter we told you about ten poor Romani families in 

Gepiu, Romania, who lacked doors to their houses. Likely, they are among 

the Romani who are not registered with the authorities and therefore are 

among the poorest. Most often the reason that some Romanies are not 

registered is that they belong to the “travelling people”, a group of Romani 

who move from place to place and even between countries; therefore, to 

this day they remain outside established civil society. If they are not regis-

tered, they have no identification and social service agencies ignore them.   
 

SB-Foundation has now paid for doors for thirteen families. It turned out 

to be true Christmas and New Year’s gifts because the first ten doors 

arrived ten days before Christmas and the last three before New Year. 

Shown here (in black clothes) is Ionut Razvan from the door company as 

he is installing a couple of doors. Our contact person Ghita Andrasi (the 

other man in the same picture) was the one who brought our attention to 

the families’ situation. He was present when the doors were put in and tells 

us that the families are very happy 

that they now can keep out the cold, 

which previously swept through their 

homes. He conveys a warm thank you from the families and tells us that they 

pray that SB-Foundation and its donors may be given health and strength. Ghita 

also distributed Christmas presents sent to the families’ children from SB-Foun-

dation (see the Newsletter on Sweden in December 2022). The foundation has 

now asked Ghita to make sure that the families become registered, and he has 

promised to do so.          
 

SB-Foundation warmly thanks all donors via us on the Board,  

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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